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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL - SENIOR SCHOOL LEARNING

Student Leadership for 2021

The College is excited to be in the midst of selecting the Year 12 Student Leadership group for the
graduating class of 2021.

We have been blessed to be inundated with a host of enthusiastic candidates of exceptional
qguality and have enjoyed receiving excellent letters of application and conducting interviews with
these candidates.

It has been wonderful to hear students cast their vision for the year ahead outlining a variety of
innovative strategies they would like to employ to enhance different aspects of our own
community culture and to seek to reach out to the communities around us.

We look forward to being able to announce the team for 2021 within the next few weeks.

Mr David Butler
Deputy Principal - Senior School Learning
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